From: Eric Stevenson

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No Northern Pass
Date: Sunday, November 5, 2017 10:19:50 AM

Eric Stevenson
3 Sachem Cove Rd.
Meredith, NH 03253

November 5, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Hello,

I'm writing to voice my strong opposition to the Northern Pass. It will forever scare out beautiful state.
Certain places should just simply be off limits to this type of development. We enjoy a high quality of
life here in New Hampshire and our rugged, dual character is a huge contributor. Please do not allow
this project to move forward.

Thank you,

Eric Stevenson

Sincerely,
Eric Stevenson
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